




  
Date ________________________
Dear Parent/Guardian:


This is to advise you that your child, ________________________, has now been absent from school ___________ days.  This is beyond the maximum number of days allowed by the Louisiana State Board of Elementary and Secondary Education. Because you child’s absences have exceeded the maximum days allowed, state regulations require that your child not be given credit for this school year.


If you feel that there were special circumstances which explain and justify these absences, please contact the Office of Child Welfare and attendance within 3 days of your receipt of this letter to give your explanation of extenuating circumstances which have caused these excessive absences, and to request that your child be allowed to work toward receiving credit for this school year.







Sincerely,







Principal
Excessive Absences- No Credit 

